Dey, Asit (CWS)

From: Jason Cousin

Sent: August-13-15 8:27 AM

To: Dey, Asit (CWS)

Subject: RE: Request for Additional Information_File 5774.00 Dauphin River First Nation Wastewater

Treatment Lagoon

Asit,
The peat material will be permanently be stockpiled on this site.

Jason Cousin, P. Eng.
Municipal Engineer

J.R. Cousin Consultants Ltd.
Phone: (204) 489-0474
Fax: (204) 489-0487

WWW.jrcc.ca
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The information contained in this email and any attachments is privileged, confidential and subject to copyright. Itis
intended solely for the use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed. If you receive this email in error, please notify the
sender by return email and permanently delete it from your system. Note: We have taken precautions against viruses,
but take no responsibility for loss or damage caused by any virus present.

From: Dey, Asit (CWS)

Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 12:06 PM

To: Jason Cousin

Subject: RE: Request for Additional Information_File 5774.00 Dauphin River First Nation Wastewater Treatment Lagoon

Hello Jason,
Please find below the additional information request from the Parks and Regional Services Division.
“I have one statement that | am seeking clarification on. 2a)

A) The peat layer removed from the lagoon footprint will be stockpiled on site, adjacent to the lagoon construction
area.

Will the peat be stockpiled on this site permanently, will it be utilized for other projects or will it be hauled away? The
reason | ask this question is that during the construction of the road into the new Water Treatment Plant we were asked
if excess peat could be hauled to crown land north of the Dauphin River First Nation. We agreed to this, but required an
endorsement letter from the Dauphin River First Nation Chief and Council. The work was completed about 1.5 months
ago and we have still not received that letter. | would prefer to deal with things at the front end so if there is any plan to
relocate this peat, | would like to see approvals requested and be in place in advance of the project starting. ”

If you need any clarifciation, Please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,



Regards,

Asit Dey
T:(204) 945-2614 F: (204) 945-5229
Email: asit.dey@gov.mb.ca






